Date: August 14, 2009

Federal Communications Commission

Authorization and Evaluation Division

Office of Engineering and Technology Laboratory Division

7435 Oakland Mills Rd.
Columbia MD 21046-1609

Attn: Samuel Uganzenwoko

Ref: ~ FCCID Numbers: BCGA1303A and BCGA1303B

Dear Mr. Uganzenwoko

This letter verifies the fact that the Apple Inc., 3GS iPhone model A1303 with the FCC ID's:
BCGA1303A and BCGA1303B have the FCC ID number permanently affixed and
prominently visible on the back of the device. The FCC ID is molded into the rear cover.

Further, the back of the device is not a customer removable part.

If you would like additional information on this matter please direct your comments to the

undersigned.

Sincerely,

Tk b

Robert Steinfeld

Apple Inc.

iPod and iPhone EMC and Wireless Compliance Manager
1 Infinite Loop M/S 26A

Cupertino, Ca. 95014

408-974-2618

email: steinfe1@apple.com
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